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Important Covid Update. 

We want to thank everyone for their patience and continued support! We have been working 

hard to come up with a plan to move classes forward when the lockdown ends. 

 

 

Due to the lockdown situation we are currently experiencing, there seems to be no hard end 

date for the lockdown. As this is the case we have come up with a plan to get everyone into 

class quickly as possible and when each student feels it is safe to do so once the lockdown 

ends. 

 

 

We will be releasing the entire year of 2021 class schedule this week. Normally it is only 4 

months at a time. We will also be running hot forging classes during the summer this year 

and starting classes earlier in the morning to minimize cancellations due to heat. 

 

 

Students in current classes that need to be rescheduled will be notified the Wednesday before 

their class and issued a code that they can use to rebook their class when they feel safe to do 

so. We are going 1 week at a time so that we do not cancel a class that does not need to be. 

This will allow us to resume as soon as possible. 

 

 

As stress full, scary and frustrating as are current situation is, we want extend our gratitude, 

appreciation and reassurance that classes will resume and fun time and great memories will 

be made in the forge once again! 

 
-Vans School of Blacksmithing Team 
 


